Traveln’ Elks

Submitted by Mo Hirning, Public Relations Travelin’
Elks:

The Trav'lin' Elks met this month with an important task,
to elect officers. Which we did with the following results:
Chairperson - Shirley March

Vice Chairperson - Imogene Norlie

Treasurer — Terry Burkes

Secretary — Linda Wall

Membership — Carol Christensen

Trail Master — Debra Stiger

Our next outings are Feather Falls Casino in Oroville,
CA, at the end of April, and Grass Valley, CA, in May.
These are both fairly new resorts and therefore are well
equipped and fun--not to mention a very nice casino in
Oroville. Other outings in the summer are Tillamook,
OR, Vacaville, CA, and Corning, CA.

One of the discussion items this month was our Ed
Kinsey, who always comes to the aid of club RVers
having a problem on the road. The every-prepared Ed
with his truck has been helping us out of pickles for a
while now. We applauded Ed to show our appreciation!

Hope to see you at our next meeting April 7, 2025 at
Elks club #2103, at 6:30pm. Happy travels!




